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January 10, 1990

Docket No. 50-334
and 50-412 j

l
MEMORANDUM FOR : John F. Stolz, Director, Project Directorate I-4, i

Division of Reactor Projects I/II
;

FROM : Peter S. Tam, Senior Project Manager, Project
Directorate I-4, Div. of Reactor Projects I/II

!, SUBJECT : BEAVER VALLEY POWER STATION -- CLOSE0VT OF GENERIC
LETTER 89-10. "SAFET Y-RELATED MOTOR-OPERATED VALVE I
TESTING AND SURVEILLANCE"

By letter dated December 28, 1989, the licensee responded to the subject
generic letter. In its response, the licensee confirmed that it will
meet the schedule and recommendations of the generic letter, and that

]it will provide clarifications, if any, on a timely basis.
3
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Therefore, in accordance with instruction provided by the June 28, 1989
memorandum from James G. Partlow, the licensee is considered to have met
the reporting requirements of this generic letter. It is my understanding
that review and verification of program implementation will be addressed :
by the regional inspection process with the aide of a Temporary
Instruction developed by the Mechanical Engineering Branch.
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By copy of this memorandum . Region I is advised of the licensee's
commitments to comply with the generic letter.
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Peter S. Tam, nior Project Manager
Project Directorate I-4
Division of Reactor Projects I/II

cc. Peter Wilson, resident inspector
Thierry Ross
Tad Marsh

JDocket files"
NRC and local PDR
PD I-4 reading file

Of
900112O240 900110+-

ADOCK0500g]4 'fpDR


